
 

 

Immediate Release 

Monday, 10 May 2019 

Attention: All Media Houses 

 

COGHSTA MEC BASIKOPO MAKAMU HEADS TO LEPHALALE ON A SPECIAL VISIT TO ADDRESS 

THE DELAY IN CONCLUDING THE MARAPONG CRU PROJECT 

The MEC for the Limpopo Department of Co-operative Governance, Human Settlements 

and Traditional Affairs (CoGHSTA), Mr Basikopo Makamu will be visiting Lephalale to 

provide intervention in the completing of the construction of the Marapong Community Residential Unit 

Project. 

 

The Marapong CRU is one of CoGHSTA’s key catalytic programs aimed at facilitating the provision of 

secure and stable rental tenure for lower income individuals who are unable to enter the formal private 

rental and social housing market in the Lephalale area. The project’s deadline has seen some extensions 

throughout its lifeline, with its work equally met with various other challenges. 

MEC Makamu has expressed his dismay at the delay and will outline a plan that will see this project 

finalized. 

 

The event will take place as follows: 

Date: Tuesday, 11 May 2021 

Venue: Lephalale Local Municipality  
Time: 10:30 

 

For more information contact: Mr. Motupa Selomo – Departmental Spokesperson 

Cell: 082 717 0342/0724813617 

Or 

Mr Hitekani Magwedze – MEC Spokesperson 

Cell: 071 864 8664/063 208 5575 


